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                                04.06.2013 

Number: MIP.01.01-370-19/1204 

 

Subject: Concerning import container discount scale due amounts 

 

Reference: Announcement no. MIP.0101-7/402 dated 27.02.2013 

 

MIP decided to add an option as below for the working conditions with a the letter of guarantee in 
order to support the customers economically about the gained discount amounts in the contracts 
that our customers have signed further to the announcement number MIP.0101 – 7/402 dated 
27.02.2013. 

 

In case of our customers’ request to credit annual discount that will be granted in equal installments 
to their current accounts on monthly basis at the end of each month, submitting a letter of 
guarantee to MIP will be sufficient. Customers wishing to benefit from this application must have 
signed the “Import laden container undertaking contract” and presented the letter of guarantee to 
MIP by the 15.06.2013. 

 

You are kindly requested to make the announcement of the application to your members. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 İsmail Hakkı TAS 
General Manager 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                             
        


